
                                                                                                                                             

 

 

  

 AJI/Cir/2017/1704/PPl/Sept 2017                                                                       Date: 2nd October 2017        
                                                                                                  
   

Dear Valued Parent,      
               

We would like to inform you that we Junior KG have taken a new initiative to start with 

the upper case alphabet (A-Z) following as per the EYFS curriculum. 

The book “Together with small letter by Rachna Sagar” will be continued in the Third 

term.  

 

 We appreciate your timely support and co-operation. 

 

 

Regards,  

JKG Team 
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